
 City Council Agenda Item 

Subject: CDBG Funds Transfer – Executive Offices 

Submitted By: LaShawn Gardiner 

Date Submitted: January 28, 2022 

Work Session Date: February 07, 2022 

Council Meeting Date: February 07, 2022 

Background/History: 
The City of Forest Park was awarded 2019 CDBG funds for architecture and engineering costs for improvements to 
Rock Cut Road in the amount of $64, 213 for engineering and design. All engineering and design services have 
been completed, leaving a balance of approximately $29,213.  If approved by Clayton County HUD Offices to 
transfer remaining funds to the 2021 Starr Park Improvements award, it is in the city’s best interest to do so, so that 
the funds are not recaptured by the County. 

 

Cost: $   N/A Budgeted for:  Yes  No 

Financial Impact:  None 

Request to transfer previous Program Year funds to current Program Year funded project.  

Action Requested from Council: 

Approval to transfer funds if County grants request. 

 


